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TO: Honorable Kenneth L. Gittens, Vice-Chair 

 Honorable Marvin A. Blyden  

 Honorable Diane T. Capehart  

 Honorable Samuel Carrion   

 Honorable Novelle E. Francis, Jr. 

 Honorable Donna Frett-Gregory 

 Honorable Marise C. James 

 Honorable Milton E. Potter 

 

FROM: Honorable Ray Fonseca ___ ____ 

 Chairman, Committee on Health, Hospitals & Human Services 
 

 

DATE:  October 12, 2023 

 

RE: Committee Hearing 

 

Please be advised that the Committee on Health, Hospitals & Human Services hearing scheduled 

for Monday, October 16, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. in the Earle B. Ottley Legislative Hall, on St. 

Thomas has been rescheduled to Thursday, November 2, 2023, at 09:00 a.m. in the Earle B. 

Ottley Legislative Hall.  The official agenda will be forthcoming. 

 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my Chief of Staff, Mr. Delvin D. Duggins, 

Sr. at dduggins@legvi.org or 340-693-3577. 
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